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Reliability Panel’s Review of the System Restart Standard
Consultation and Public Meeting

Under the National Electricity Rules the Reliability Panel is required to determine the system restart
standard that would apply for the acquisition of system restart ancillary services (SRAS) by the
Australian Energy Market Operator (AEMO). The Panel will be publishing the draft determination
by 24 February 2012.

The Panel will make a presentation on this draft report, and provide an opportunity for comments
and questions, at a public meeting to be held in Sydney on Wednesday, 11 April 2012.

Information on the public meeting, including the registration process, will be advertised on our
website with the publication of the draft determination in February 2012.

For further information on this review please contact Anita Lai at the AEMC on (02) 8296 7800 or




